
 

 
 

Cir No: HBT ATH/GEN/17/25-26                                                        Date: 24/06/2025    

Parent Orientation for Grades 10 and 12 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

We are pleased to invite you to attend the Parent Orientation for Grades 10 and 12, 

scheduled on Saturday, 28th June 2025, from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. at the school 

auditorium. 

This orientation aims to provide both the parents and students with a clear understanding of 

the academic framework and expectations for the academic year 2025–26. The session will 

cover the following key areas: 

 Academic Expectations: Focus areas and subject-specific goals to guide student 

performance. 

 Assessment Patterns: Overview of internal assessments, board exam structure, and 

evaluation methods. 

 Board Examination Guidelines: Key dates, exam protocols, and tips to support 

students during this crucial year. 

 Academic Plan: Detailed roadmap for the year, including revision strategies, and 

remedial support. 

🔔 Please note: Attendance is mandatory for parents of students in Grades 10 and 12, as the 

information shared will be essential for supporting your ward’s academic journey. 

We look forward to your active participation and continued support in ensuring the success of 

our students. 

 

Regards, 

 
 

Principal 

Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 

 


